
August 14-18, 2023 work will begin on a concrete treatment project on a 
section of the garage walls. Your storage locker must be emptied to allow 
the work crew to access the walls.

As a courtesy to owners, the HOA has made arrangements to have locker 
contents removed, palletized, and shrink-wrapped. The pallets will be stored 
in the garage and will be moved back into your locker once the work has been 
completed. The work is expected to last 5 days.

Please be aware that the pallets will not be locked up while they are stored 
in the garage and security will not be provided. The HOA will not be responsible 
for missing or damaged items. We strongly encourage you to remove any 
valuables from your locker prior to the August 12.

If you would like to the HOA to handle the moving and storage of your locker’s 
contents, you will be asked to sign a liability waiver. You also have the option to 
decline the HOA’s arrangements and handle moving and storage on your own.  

Please contact board member  
Carolyn Yamaoka to indicate your preference. 

Call/text: (562) 714-6524
Email: carolyamaoka@aol.com

Thank you for your cooperation!
Long Beach Bridgeport Board of Directors


